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Labor Relations Co-Chair Interviews with The Wall Street
Journal on Alabama Union Vote
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In an interview with The Wall Street Journal, Steve Bernstein, co-chair of Fisher Phillips' Labor

Relations practice, discusses what’s at stake with a possible revote at an Amazon site in Bessemer,

Ala. In April, workers there overwhelmingly shot down the union, but now an official with the NLRB

is recommending a new election. “The reality is that Alabama is among those states that probably

see lower incidences of unionization, and because of that unions have put a lot of attention in this

part of the country, hoping they can turn the tide,” Steve says.

To read the article visit The Wall Street Journal.
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